| am Breanna Ockenden and | oppose HB 3063. | do not believe a child should be excluded from schools
because the parent chooses to exempt their child from one or more vaccines due to religious or
philosophical reasons. Please vote no on HB 3063. There are many parents who cannot homeschool or
avoid daycare, and its is not fair to them in any way to have to be forced into any medical procedures
that pose a risk, or be unable to delay/opt out of certain vaccines because of this bill. It is taking away
our rights and medical freedom. Anything that can cause injury or death should never be forced, or
forced with the threat of not being able to get education because of it. There are huge lists of side
effects and risks that come along with each vaccine, and it's all stated right on the inserts on fda.gov.
Please vote no and let the people keep their rights and medical freedoms!

Breanna O.
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